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Comments: My husband and I travel to Pagosa Springs each winter to enjoy the solitude and beauty of Nordic

skiing and snowshoeing, as well as the exercise benefits it provides.  Due to the warming climate and less snow

pack, we have enjoyed skiing on both sides of Wolf Creek Pass and other areas in the forest.   After seeing the

current winter trail proposal, we are concerned to see that almost all of the non-wilderness forest land will be

open to OSV use.   We feel that the  enjoyment and the safety that Nordic skiing provides will be greatly

diminished, as well as the preservation of winter wildlife habitat.  Please consider keeping and providing ample

and separate areas for non-motorized use.  

Thank you for your consideration.  Please keep us informed.  


